
 
 

Smart Wonders School 
 

 

Saturday, 9th December 2023                                                                                SWS/ ACD/2023-24/81 

 

Dear Parents 

Greetings from Smart Wonders! 

We would like to inform you that the canteen will remain closed for the entire day on Monday, i.e 11 th December 

2023. No food will be available in the school, so please make necessary arrangements for your child’s meals 

on 11th December 2023. We want you to encourage your child to bring packed lunch regularly and not depend 

on the canteen only. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 
Warm Regards 

 
Poonamjit Kaur 

Principal 


